
 
 

 

C I T Y   O F   U N I O N   G A P 
 

Public Notice About Your Water System 
Routine Preventative Maintenance Chlorination 

 
 
As part of our routine preventative maintenance program, the City of Union Gap Water Division 
will introduce a low dose of chlorine throughout the entire system beginning on Monday, 
December 11, 2017.   
 
The estimated time-frame for the chlorine to run through the entire system is approximately four 
(4) weeks.  The low dose of chlorine will be introduced as a precautionary and disinfection 
measure.   
 
Please share this information with all other people who drink this water or who may not have 
received this notice.   
 
You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.  If 
you have any questions, or for more information, please contact Director Dennis Henne at 
509.225.3524. 
 

 


